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Comments: Comments On DEIS and Wild and Scenic Suitability Report

 

Dear Plan Revision Email Nez Perce Clearwater National Forests,

 

I am writing to urge you to leave all 89 streams that you have found eligible for Wild and Scenic designation

remain protected as eligible in the new forest plan.  There is widespread support for their designation, among

Idaho and Montana residents, and among Americans across the country.    The draft plan eliminating these

protections fails to consider the voices of these many Americans who recreate and find solitude on these rivers,

including mine.  Moreover, the draft plan blatantly and plainly fails to consider both the present and future

economy of the region.  Outdoor recreation is a massive economic driver of both the Idaho and Western Montana

regions.  The draft plan is short sighted.  We can do better than this.  

 

The range of alternatives is too narrow.  The plan should consider protecting every single stream as an

alternative.  

 

Thank you for considering these comments.

 

Sincerely,

Leah Corrigan

Victor, ID 83455

lkcorrigan@icloud.com

 

 


